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Kindly say, the averroes a translation with introduction and note is
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The Heritage of Arabo-Islamic Learning Maurice A. Pomerantz 2015-10-12 In The
Heritage of Arabo-Islamic Learning leading scholars around the world, present
twenty-five studies explore diverse areas of Arabo-Islamic tradition in honor
of a leading scholar and teacher, Dr. Wadad A. Kadi (Prof. Emerita, University
of Chicago).
Chance and Determinism in Avicenna and Averroës Catarina Carriço Marques de
Moura Belo 2007 This book addresses the issue of determinism in Avicenna and
Averroes through an analysis of their views on chance, matter and divine
providence. It sets the debate against the philosophical/historical background
of Aristotelianism, Neoplatonism and Islamic theology.
The Children of Abraham F. E. Peters 2018-05-22 F.E. Peters, a scholar without
peer in the comparative study of Judaism, Christianity, and Islam, revisits his
pioneering work. Peters has rethought and thoroughly rewritten his classic The
Children of Abraham for a new generation of readers-at a time when the
understanding of these three religious traditions has taken on a new and
critical urgency. He began writing about all three faiths in the 1970s, long
before it was fashionable to treat Islam in the context of Judaism and
Christianity, or to align all three for a family portrait. In this updated
edition, he lays out the similarities and differences of the three religious
siblings with great clarity and succinctness and with that same remarkable
objectivity that is the hallmark of all the author's work. Peters traces the
three faiths from the sixth century B.C., when the Jews returned to Palestine
from exile in Babylonia, to the time in the Middle Ages when they approached
their present form. He points out that all three faith groups, whom the Muslims
themselves refer to as "People of the Book," share much common ground. Most
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notably, each embraces the practice of worshipping a God who intervenes in
history on behalf of His people. The book's text is direct and accessible with
thorough and nuanced discussions of each of the three religions. Footnotes
provide the reader with expert guidance into the highly complex issues that lie
between every line of this stunning edition of The Children of Abraham.
Complete with a new preface by the author, this Princeton Classics edition
presents this landmark study to a new generation of readers.
Averroes Averroes 1967
Averroes' Middle Commentary on Aristotle's Rhetoric Lahcen El Yazghi Ezzaher
2023-04-03 This Arabic-English translation of The Middle Commentary of Ibn
Rushd, known in the West as Averroes, on Aristotle's Rhetoric makes available
to English-speaking scholars and students of rhetoric, for the first time, one
of the most significant medieval Arabic commentaries on Aristotle's famous
rhetorical treatise.
The Philosophical Poetics of Alfarabi, Avicenna and Averroes Salim Kemal
2012-12-06 This book examines the studies of Aristotle's Poetics and its
related texts in which three Medieval philosophers - Alfarabi, Avicenna and
Averroes - proposed a conception of poetic validity (beauty), and a just
relation between subjects in a community (goodness). The work considers the
relation of the Poetics to other Aristotelian texts, the transmission of these
works to the commentators' context, and the motivations driving the
commentators' reception of the texts. The book focuses on issues central to the
classical relation of beauty to truth and goodness.
Political Thought in Medieval Islam Erwin I. J. Rosenthal 1958 Dr Rosenthal
discusses the later Muslim philosophers who were influenced by the political
thought of Plato and Aristotle. He shows how Greek thought modified the Islamic
and yet was always subordinated to Muslim categories of thought and political
needs. Dr Rosenthal thus surveys the chief traditions of Islamic political
thought from the eighth to the end of the fifteenth centuries.
Averroes on Plato's "Republic" Averroes 2014-08-21 "Because of the importance
of Averroes (as a Muslim he is significant for both Platonic and Islamic
thought), it is good to have Lerner's new and thoughtful interpretation, with
lucid introduction, three helpful appendixes, glossary, and index."—Library
Journal "This is a fine translation of a very difficult and important text,
lost in its Arabic original but preserved in the awkward fourteenth-century
Hebrew translation of Judah ben Samuel. Even in this summary form, the Republic
is one of the exceedingly few works of the Platonic corpus to surface in
Islamic philosophy, and this paraphrase is an excellent example of Averroes'
technique of doing philosophy in commentary form."—Journal of Near Eastern
Studies "It is interesting to note that Plato's tenets were considered
profitable also by Averroes, whose world was defined and governed by the
Koran."—The Classical Outlook An indispensable primary source in medieval
political philosophy is presented here in a fully annotated translation of
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Averroes' discussion of the Republic. Averroes' book played a major role in
both the transmission and the adaptation of the Platonic tradition in the West.
In a closely argued critical introduction, Ralph Lerner addresses several of
the most important problems raised by the work.
Historical Dictionary of Islam Ludwig W. Adamec 2009-05-11 The second edition
of the Historical Dictionary of Islam presents a concise overview of Islamic
history, religion, philosophy, and Islamic political movements.
The Oxford Encyclopedia of Philosophy, Science, and Technology in Islam Salim
Ayduz 2014-05-01 The Oxford Encyclopedia of Philosophy, Science, and Technology
in Islam provides both an overview and a comprehensive and detailed survey of
the main features of philosophy, science, medicine and technology in the Muslim
world. The level of entries are scholarly, based on primary and secondary
sources, and aimed at advanced students of Islamic philosophy and science. The
selection of entries as well as their content reflect the highest academic
standards and most recent research in the field, providing scholars and
advanced students with in-depth surveys on the most important issues in the
study of these topics, serving as the authoritative reference work on this
important area of research.
Averroes' commentary on Plato's Republic. @ Edited with an introduction,
translation and notes, by E. I. J. Rosenthal Averroès 1956
History of Jewish Philosophy Daniel Frank 2005-10-20 Jewish philosophy is often
presented as an addendum to Jewish religion rather than as a rich and varied
tradition in its own right, but the History of Jewish Philosophy explores the
entire scope and variety of Jewish philosophy from philosophical
interpretations of the Bible right up to contemporary Jewish feminist and
postmodernist thought. The links between Jewish philosophy and its wider
cultural context are stressed, building up a comprehensive and historically
sensitive view of Jewish philosophy and its place in the development of
philosophy as a whole. Includes: · Detailed discussions of the most important
Jewish philosophers and philosophical movements · Descriptions of the social
and cultural contexts in which Jewish philosophical thought developed
throughout the centuries · Contributions by 35 leading scholars in the field,
from Britain, Canada, Israel and the US · Detailed and extensive bibliographies
Averroes and the Aristotelian Tradition Jan Aertsen 2022-02-22 The volume
provides a survey of the latest developments in research on Averroes,
especially the edition of his works, and is a valuable bibliographical tool.
Averroes' Commentary on Plato's Republic. Edited, with an Introduction,
Translation and Notes, by E.I.J. Rosenthal. Heb. & Eng Averroës 1956
The Law of God Rémi Brague 2020-10-23 The law of God: these words conjure an
image of Moses breaking the tablets at Mount Sinai, but the history of the
alliance between law and divinity is so much longer, and its scope so much
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broader, than a single Judeo-Christian scene can possibly suggest. In his
stunningly ambitious new history, Rémi Brague goes back three thousand years to
trace this idea of divine law in the West from prehistoric religions to modern
times—giving new depth to today’s discussions about the role of God in worldly
affairs. Brague masterfully describes the differing conceptions of divine law
in Judaic, Islamic, and Christian traditions and illuminates these ideas with a
wide range of philosophical, political, and religious sources. In conclusion,
he addresses the recent break in the alliance between law and divinity—when
modern societies, far from connecting the two, started to think of law simply
as the rule human community gives itself. Exploring what this disconnection
means for the contemporary world, Brague—powerfully expanding on the project he
began with The Wisdom of the World—re-engages readers in a millennia-long
intellectual tradition, ultimately arriving at a better comprehension of our
own modernity. “Brague’s sense of intellectual adventure is what makes his work
genuinely exciting to read. The Law of God offers a challenge that anyone
concerned with today’s religious struggles ought to take up.”—Adam Kirsch, New
York Sun “Scholars and students of contemporary world events, to the extent
that these may be viewed as a clash of rival fundamentalisms, will have much to
gain from Brague’s study. Ideally, in that case, the book seems to be both an
obvious primer and launching pad for further scholarship.”—Times Higher
Education Supplement
Redescriptions Kari Palonen 2005 With nine articles neatly combining
contemporary theorizing and historical approaches to political thought and
concepts, this volume of Redescriptions draws attention to two topics several
of the contributions share. In these articles rhetoric serves both as a style
of political theorizing and as a medium of conceptual change. In addition, the
relationship of political thought and practice to religion is discussed as a
subject matter as well as in the sense of a cultural heritage that is used by
the political agents for contemporary purposes.
Averroes and Hegel on Philosophy and Religion Dr Catarina Belo 2013-11-28
Comparing Averroes’ and Hegel’s positions on the relation between philosophy
and religion, this book explores the theme of the authorities of faith and
reason, and the origin of truth, in a medieval Islamic and a modern Christian
context respectively. Through an in-depth analysis of Averroes’ and Hegel’s
parallel views on the nature of philosophical and religious discourse, Belo
presents new insights into their perspectives on the relation between
philosophical knowledge and religious knowledge, and the differences between
philosophy and religion. In addition, Belo explores particular works which have
not yet been studied by modern scholarship.
Ibn Rushd's Metaphysics Averroës 1986
Two Traditions, One Space George C. Papademetriou 2011
The Concept of Woman Prudence Allen 1997-05-22 This pioneering study by Sister
Prudence Allen traces the concept of woman in relation to man in more than
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seventy philosophers from ancient and medieval traditions. The fruit of ten
years' work, this study uncovers four general categories of questions asked by
philosophers for two thousand years. These are the categories of opposites, of
generation, of wisdom, and of virtue. Sister Prudence Allen traces several
recurring strands of sexual and gender identity within this period. Ultimately,
she shows the paradoxical influence of Aristotle on the question of woman and
on a philosophical understanding of sexual coomplemenarity. Supplemented
throughout with helpful charts, diagrams, and illustrations, this volume will
be an important resource for scholars and students in the fields of women's
studies, philosophy, history, theology, literary studies, and political
science.
On the Harmony of Religion and Philosophy Averroës 1976
Averroes on the harmony of religion and philosophy : a translation, with
introduction and notes, of Ibn Rushd's Kitāb fasḷ al-maqāl, with its appendix
(Dạmīma) and an extract George Fadlo Hourani
On the Harmony of Religion and Philosophy. A Translation, with Introduction and
Notes, of Ibn Rushd's Kitāb Faṣl Al-maqāl, with Its Appendix, Damīma, and an
Extract from Kitāb Al-Kashf 'an Manāhij Al-adilla, by George F. Hourani
Averroës 1961
Averroes and the Aristotelian Heritage. Ediz. inglese, francese e italiana
Carmela Baffioni 2004
Ethics: Oxford Bibliographies Online Research Guide Andrew March 2010-05-01
This ebook is a selective guide designed to help scholars and students of
Islamic studies find reliable sources of information by directing them to the
best available scholarly materials in whatever form or format they appear from
books, chapters, and journal articles to online archives, electronic data sets,
and blogs. Written by a leading international authority on the subject, the
ebook provides bibliographic information supported by direct recommendations
about which sources to consult and editorial commentary to make it clear how
the cited sources are interrelated related. A reader will discover, for
instance, the most reliable introductions and overviews to the topic, and the
most important publications on various areas of scholarly interest within this
topic. In Islamic studies, as in other disciplines, researchers at all levels
are drowning in potentially useful scholarly information, and this guide has
been created as a tool for cutting through that material to find the exact
source you need. This ebook is a static version of an article from Oxford
Bibliographies Online: Islamic Studies, a dynamic, continuously updated, online
resource designed to provide authoritative guidance through scholarship and
other materials relevant to the study of the Islamic religion and Muslim
cultures. Oxford Bibliographies Online covers most subject disciplines within
the social science and humanities, for more information visit www.aboutobo.com.
Averroes on the Harmony of Religion and Philosophy Averroës 1976
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arab muslim civilization in the mirror of the universal: philosophical
perspectives UNESCO
World Philosophies Ninian Smart 2013-12-19 World Philosophies presents in one
volume a superb introduction to all the world’s major philosophical and
religious traditions. Covering all corners of the globe, Ninian Smart’s work
offers a comprehensive and global philosophical and religious picture. In this
revised and expanded second edition, a team of distinguished scholars,
assembled by the editor Oliver Leaman, have brought Ninian Smart’s masterpiece
up to date for the twenty-first century. Chapters have been revised by experts
in the field to include recent philosophical developments, and the book
includes a new bibliographic guide to resources in world philosophies. A brand
new introduction which celebrates the career and writings of Ninian Smart, and
his contribution to the study of world religions, helps set the work in
context.
A Companion to Philosophy in the Middle Ages Jorge J. E. Gracia 2008-04-15 This
comprehensive reference volume features essays by some of the most
distinguished scholars in the field. Provides a comprehensive "who's who" guide
to medieval philosophers. Offers a refreshing mix of essays providing
historical context followed by 140 alphabetically arranged entries on
individual thinkers. Constitutes an extensively cross-referenced and indexed
source. Written by a distinguished cast of philosophers. Spans the history of
medieval philosophy from the fourth century AD to the fifteenth century.
The Philosopher-King in Medieval and Renaissance Jewish Political Thought
Abraham Melamed 2003-01-01 This original treatment of medieval and Renaissance
Jewish thinkers expands the scope of Jewish philosophy and adds new depth to
our understanding of Jewish culture of the period. While medieval Christian
political philosophy was based on Aristotle's Politics, Muslim and Jewish
philosophy adhered to the Platonic tradition. In this book, Abraham Melamed
explores a major aspect of this tradition -- the theory of the philosopherking
-- as it manifested itself in medieval Jewish political philosophy, tracing the
theory's emergence in Jewish thought as well as its patterns of transmittal,
adaptation, and absorption.
Averroes on the Harmony of Religion and Philosophy;a Translation, with
Introduction and Notes, of Ibn Rushd's Kitāb Faṣl Al-maqāl, with Its Appendix
(Ḍamīma) and an Extract from Kitāb Al-kashf 'an Manāhij Al-adilla Averroës 1961
 תורה וסופיהRaphael Jospe 1988
Bibliography of Islamic Philosophy Hans Daiber 1998-12-31
Interpreting Averroes Peter Adamson 2018-12-06 Engages with all aspects of
Averroes' philosophy, from his thinking on Aristotle to his influence on
Islamic law.
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Arguments for God's Existence in Classical Islamic Thought Hannah C. Erlwein
2019-07-22 The endeavour to prove God’s existence through rational
argumentation was an integral part of classical Islamic theology (kalām) and
philosophy (falsafa), thus the frequently articulated assumption in the
academic literature. The Islamic discourse in question is then often compared
to the discourse on arguments for God’s existence in the western tradition, not
only in terms of its objectives but also in terms of the arguments used:
Islamic thinkers, too, put forward arguments that have been labelled as
cosmological, teleological, and ontological. This book, however, argues that
arguments for God’s existence are absent from the theological and philosophical
works of the classical Islamic era. This is not to say that the arguments
encountered there are flawed arguments for God’s existence. Rather, it means
that the arguments under consideration serve a different purpose than to prove
that God exists. Through a close reading of the works of several mutakallimūn
and falāsifa from the 3rd‒7th/9th‒13th century, such as al-Bāqillānī and Fakhr
al-Dīn al-Rāzī as well as Ibn Sīnā and Ibn Rushd, this book proffers a reevaluation of the discourse in question, and it suggests what its participants
sought to prove if it is not that God exists.
The A to Z of Islam Ludwig W. Adamec 2009-09-02 There is both unity and variety
in the Islamic world. Muslims are not a homogeneous people who can be explained
solely by their normative texts: the Koran and the Sunnah. Muslims differ
vastly in their interpretation of Islam: modernists want to reinterpret Islam
to adapt to the requirements of modern times while traditionalists tend to look
to the classical and medieval periods of Islam as their model of the Islamic
state. The A to Z of Islam presents a concise overview of Islamic history,
religion, philosophy, and Islamic political movements. This is done through a
chronology, an introductory essay, a bibliography, and cross-referenced
dictionary entries, which include the biographies and thoughts of medieval
thinkers, as well as those of modern members of the religious and political
establishments. Articles describe the major sects, schools of theology, and
jurisprudence, as well as aspects of Islamic culture. Together, this book
represents a brief introduction to the field of Islamic studies.
Al-Ghazali, Averroes and the Interpretation of the Qur'an Avital Wohlman
2009-12-04 This book examines the contrasting interpretations of Islam and the
Qur’an by Averroes and Al-Ghazali, as a way of helping us untangle current
impasses affecting each Abrahamic faith. This has traditionally been portrayed
as a battle between philosophy and theology, but the book shows that Averroes
was rather more religious and Al-Ghazali more philosophical than they are
usually portrayed. The book traces the interaction between two Muslim thinkers,
showing how each is convinced of the existence of a Book in which God is
revealed to rational beings, to whom He has given commandments, as well as of
the excellence of Islamic society. Yet they differ regarding the proper way to
interpret the sacred Book. From this point of view, their discussion does not
address the contrast between philosophy and religion, or that between reason
and revelation that is so characteristic of the Middle Ages, but rather
explores differences at the heart of philosophical discussion in our day: is
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there a level of discourse which will facilitate mutual comprehension among
persons, allowing them to engage in debate? This interpretation of sacred texts
illustrates the ways religious practice can shape believers’ readings of their
sacred texts, and how philosophical interpretations can be modified by
religious practice. Moreover, since this sort of inquiry characterizes each
Abrahamic tradition, this study can be expected to enhance interfaith
conversation and explore religious ways to enhance tolerance between other
believers.
Long Commentary on the De Anima of Aristotle Averroes 2009-01-01 "This is a
translation of [F. Stuart] Crawford's edition of the medieval Latin text
presumed to have been rendered from Arabic into Latin by Michael Scot perhaps
around 1220"--P. cvii.
Averroes and Hegel on Philosophy and Religion Catarina Belo 2016-04-08
Comparing Averroes’ and Hegel’s positions on the relation between philosophy
and religion, this book explores the theme of the authorities of faith and
reason, and the origin of truth, in a medieval Islamic and a modern Christian
context respectively. Through an in-depth analysis of Averroes’ and Hegel’s
parallel views on the nature of philosophical and religious discourse, Belo
presents new insights into their perspectives on the relation between
philosophical knowledge and religious knowledge, and the differences between
philosophy and religion. In addition, Belo explores particular works which have
not yet been studied by modern scholarship.
Ibn Rushd's Metaphysics Averroës 1984
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